Shelburne Legion news

Congratulations to Mason Domingues from Glenn Brooke Public School, for coming in 2nd place in the Zone Junior Color Poster contest.

We are happy to announce that we now have WIFI at the branch.

Thank you to all of our volunteers that helped with a very busy weekend? without all of your help we wouldn't be able to have as much fun as we do.

This Friday we are having a free Beach Bash. Introducing Sassy Sandra as our D.J. Best beach wear wins a prize.

March 20th the Ladies Auxiliary will be hosting a luncheon with meatloaf on the menu.

March 21st is another Wing Night with Rob Martine the all request D.J.

March 22 we are hosting a in house dart tournament. Registration from 10 ? 11 a.m.

March 23rd we have progressive euchre.

BINGO every Monday evening in the back hall.

The next general meeting is on Tuesday March 25th 7:30 p.m.